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call home
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JULY 2020

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST VOLUNTEER!

Linda Blackwell

Linda is a 27-year resident of Tiburon and has worked healthcare for
over 24 of those years. She’s currently a part-time physical therapist.
Thank you for giving your time and energy to our village!

https://mailchi.mp/marinvillages.org/tiburon-peninsula-village-july-2020-newsletter?e=[UNIQID] Page 10of 5


https://mailchi.mp/marinvillages.org/tiburon-peninsula-village-july-2020-newsletter?e=%5BUNIQID%5D

Tiburon Peninsula Village July 2020 newsletter 6/30/20, 3:18 PM

LOCAL VILLAGE EVENTS (open to all, unless noted)

For the foreseeable future, our regular monthly programming will be
morning coffee every second Thursday of the month at 11:00am via
Zoom, and a happy hour every third Tuesday of the month at 4:00pm,
also via Zoom. Watch for an email from Cherie Sorokin approximately
three - five days before each event and again on the date of the
gathering. Mark your calendars for these monthly events. We may have
other Zoom programs just for TPV during some months as well, but
none are planned for July. By the way, if you have an idea for a
program, just call or email Cherie or Gatian Cunningham. Cherie’s email
is below. Gatian’s is gatianc@comcast.net

Note: Did you know you can telephone into a Zoom meeting if you
don’t want to try using the screen on your computer or mobile phone?
Works just like a conference call. You can hear and talk to people, but
you won’t be able to see them, of course. For more information, call or
email Cherie Sorokin. Cheryl.Sorokin@gmail.com or (415) 789-5305

Food & Drink

Morning Coffee
Thursday, July 9, 11:00am
Zoom

Just a casual gathering to say hi and share what we are all up to while
sheltering in place. No RSVP is required, but it is helpful to email Cherie
if you think you can come. Cheryl.Sorokin@gmail.com or just reply to
the email from Tiburon Peninsula Village that will be sent to you with
the Zoom link.

TPV Happy Hour
Tuesday, July 21, 4:00pm
Zoom

BYOB and share a toast with your fellow TPV members and volunteers.
No RSVP is required, but it is helpful to email Cherie if you think you
can come. Cheryl.Sorokin@gmail.com or just reply to the email from
Tiburon Peninsula Village that we be sent to you with the Zoom link.
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MARIN VILLAGES EVENTS

How Long Will This Be Going On, with Matt Willis, MD, Director of
Public Health in Marin

July 8, 3:00pm

Zoom

A talk by Dr. Willis about COVID-19. This is a program specifically for
Marin Villages members and volunteers and will focus not only on Marin
County’s efforts to-date to combat the coronavirus, but also on what
lies ahead, especially for Marin County’s older adults. RSVP to the office
by July 7 if you want to attend this event. The Zoom link will only be
sent to those who RSVP. info@marinvillages.org or (415) 457-4633

Happy Organizing with Lori Harvey, professional organizer and
home manager

July 30, 3:00pm

Zoom

Lori will provide helpful insights into how to organize yourself, your
home, and your paperwork, whether the task is cleaning up your desk
or figuring out how not to leave a mess for your children to sort
through after you are gone. RSVP to the office by July 29 if you want to
attend this event. The Zoom link will only be sent to those who RSVP.
info@marinvillage.org or (415) 457-4633

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Buck Institute Lectures by Scientists Working on COVID-19 Issues
July 8, 11:00am, Dr. Julie Hellman

July 14, 9:00am, Dr. Robert Redfield

Zoom

Register at https://www.buckinstitute.org/news/covid-webinar/

Online 4™ of July Events
The National Archives 4th celebration: http://www.archivesjuly4.org/ ©F

https://www.facebook.com/usnationalarchives/ at 1:00 Pacific Time
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Listing of fireworks displays to watch on TV
https://www.womansday.com/life/entertainment/a32830988/4th-of-
july-fireworks-2020/

TIBURON PENINSULA VILLAGE ANNOUNCEMENTS

Fire season is ahead. TPV received a generous grant from the Rotary
Club of Tiburon Sunset to purchase transistor radios and LED lanterns
to add to the emergency kits we together delivered to TPV members
last fall. In this time of COVID we can’t stop by for a visit but will be
delivering these new items to your doorstep. We will let you know when.
The order for these additional items has just been placed and it will
take about two weeks to get everything pulled together and ready for
delivery.

AND MORE...

It’s summer and gardens are blooming. These photos are of Cherie
Sorokin’s yard. Can you tell she has deer in the neighborhood? They are
not fond of lavender, oleander, or certain cacti (but she says she’s
learned the hard way they find some cacti quite tasty!).

How are your gardens growing? Email Cherie some photos and we can
include them in the next TPV newsletter! cheryl.sorokin@gmail.com

HELP US HELP OTHERS
If you know someone who could use our services, is interested in
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volunteering, or would like to donate to an organization serving older
adults in Marin, please have them call the office at (415) 457-4633, or

visit our website (www.marinvillages.org) for application forms and
online donations.
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